
TOWN OF MAPLE CREEK  

PLAN COMMISSION QUORUM NOTICE 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Plan Commission may be in attendance for a webinar at the town hall 

regarding the “Role of the Zoning Board of Adjustment/Appeals” from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. on Wed., September 29th.  

No Town business will be transacted during this time. 

Posted Tuesday, September 27, 2021 

Lynette Gitter, Clerk 

 

 

 


